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January 2023

We hope you all enjoyed 
your Christmas break.  We 
are excited to see you again 
at Kids Club and Impact!!  
We will not meet the first 
Wednesday that you are 
back in school – our first 
week will be January 11th.

Angel Tree
Thank you to all of the families who 

donated to our Angel Christmas 
Tree project.  This year we were 
able to bless 15 individuals who 

otherwise wouldn’t have had a very 
nice Christmas.  Thank you all so 

much for your generosity!

Events
January 4 – NO KIDS CLUB/IMPACT

January 11 - Weekly Meeting
January 18 – Weekly Meeting 

January 21– Annual Sledding 
Party (1-3pm)

January 25 – Weekly Meeting 

Happy New Year!


